
Extract from the 432nd  Meeting of the Agency, held on 7 December 
2004, in Headquarters, Johnstown Castle Estate, Wexford 
 

 
 

3. Proposed Decision on a Waste Licence 
 Licensee: Drogheda Port Company 
   Stragrennan Polder 
   Stragrennan 
   Drogheda 
   Co Louth 
 Register of Licence No 52-2 
 

The Directors considered a recommendation from the Office of Licensing and 
Guidance that the Agency approve the proposed decision.  The following 
documentation was submitted:  proposed decision; 10 third party submissions; 
summary report of the inspector.  A copy of the licence application was tabled. 
 
P Larkin gave a presentation 
 
Inspector’s Report 
The Directors noted the Inspector’s Report and the reasons for the recommendation to 
refuse the application for a revised waste licence incorporating an extended timeframe 
for the removal of deposited sand and gravel.   
 
Proposed Decision 
Following discussion, the Directors approved the proposed decision to refuse to grant 
a revised waste licence to Drogheda Port Company, Stagrennan Polder, Stagrennan, 
Drogheda, Co Louth, Register of Licence No 52-2, for the reasons set out in the 
Inspector’s Report and the Proposed Decision document. 

 


